
Parent survey on mental health and wellbeing

The school is currently working with the NHS to improve the mental
health and resilience provisions within the school. To move this
work further forward we would greatly appreciate parents
answering the following questionnaire:

https://forms.gle/fs2pML9Nhge92iQt5

Thank you for your support. Mr Hibbard

GCSE Results Day

Results will be released to students on Thursday 24th August,
students are able to collect results from the school site between
8:30am - 12noon. If you are unable to collect your results face to
face please email vtaylor@stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk to nominate
an email address for these to be sent to. (check time)

Sports Day

This year our Sports Day is on Tuesday 27th June, please can you
complete the consent that was emailed on 6th June 2023. We must
get parental consent for students to attend.
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Tuesday 13th June
Yr 6 Parents Evening



Thursday 15th June
Yr 6 Transition Day



Wednesday 21st June

Big Bang - Yr 9



Thursday 22nd June 
Birch Chemicals Trip

Yr 7 Consultation



Monday 26th June
Hornsea Field Trip



Tuesday 27th June

Sports Day - Quibell Park



Thursday 29th June
Yr 10 NLC Taster Day

Yr 7/8 Athletics - Quibell Park



Monday 3rd July
Yr 10 John Leggott Taster Day



Wed/Thurs 5th-6th July

Bishop Burton Residential









Diary Dates 

https://forms.gle/fs2pML9Nhge92iQt5


Approach it through a 'normal' event. During a journey in the car, you could mention you've been reading
something and would like their opinion on it. Later on, read the text to them and discuss their thoughts.
Short articles about current events are a great way to start with older children who may have gone a long
time without being read to at home. 
A car journey is also a great opportunity to listen to audio books. This benefits families with busy
schedules and parents who don't feel confident reading themselves.
Suggest reading a novel aloud (or listening to an audiobook) as a family - they could do another activity
at the same time like drawing or doing the washing up.

Year 10 Taster Days
Year 10 students will shortly be bringing a letter home regarding the annual taster days in the summer term.
This year, we visit North Lindsey College on Thursday 29th June and John Leggott College on Monday 3rd
July. The colleges provide transport and the trips will take place within the school day. If you have any
further questions, please contact me at school. Thank you - Ms Taylor 

Encouraging Reading at Home

How Could You Introduce Reading Aloud In Your Home?

Upcoming Trips

Birch Chemicals 22nd June - Selected Year 9/10 students - packed lunch required and non-uniform. 
North Lindsey Taster Day - 29th June - All Year 10 students - non uniform and students require either cash
for lunch or a packed lunch.
John Leggott Taster Day - 3rd July - All Year 10 students - non uniform and lunch provided 
Bishop Burton Residential - 5th - 6th July - Selected Year 10 students 
Hull University - 10th July - Year 9 Allen, Manning and Wiseman - non uniform and packed lunch required
Hull University - 17th July - Year 9 Newman, Vaghan and Bede - non uniform and packed lunch required 

The Hull University trips and the college taster days are for all students within those year groups and are
free of charge. If you do not wish for your child to attend for any reason, or wish to discuss further please
contact me at school.  For any trip where a child is receipt of FSM's their lunch will be provided for them.
Thank you - Ms Taylor 

From September 2023, we are going to be offering students
who are part of GCSE PE the opportunity to purchase a

GCSE PE top (via ParentPay). The top will include the
school badge, student initials and GCSE PE on the back. An

electronic form, which will include sizing and purchase
information, will be sent out on Friday 19th May via emails

to the students and can be found by clicking on the link
https://forms.gle/4EjDDAhH27pRWw1s9 

The deadline for purchasing them will be 7th July 2023 to
ensure that students can have them at the start of the new
academic year. If anyone does have any questions, please

do not hesitate to contact Mr Iggleden.





GCSE PE Tops

https://forms.gle/4EjDDAhH27pRWw1s9

